
Lenten Bible Study 
 
Dear Friends, 
I am excited to invite you to join us to in our Lenten Study 
called “Have a Beautiful, Terrible Lent!” during 
this season of Lent. This is a study offered by Kate 
Bowler and her team at Everything Happens and is an 
honest and real reflection on what it means to follow 
Jesus through the ups and downs of our days.  
 
It also allows for discussion about life as it really is—not 
just the Instagram-worthy parts but the difficult and the 
painful too. I hope you will join us. 
 
Our first gathering will be on February 13 at 10 am in the 
Multipurpose room. Holding each of you close 
to my heart and in my prayers as we begin this journey 

together. 

Rev. Lori Beth 


